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To:   Michael Geary  

From:  Dr. Salah E. Khelfaoui          
Date:  January 18, 2018 
                      
 
Ref:  Televised Public Sessions: BUDGET FY 2018-2019 
  
 

Date Time Location 

Thursday, April 26, 2018 *Public Session 
 
The Superintendent to present the FY19 
recommended budget and have a brief overview 

6:30PM Stoklosa School Auditorium 

Wednesday, May 2, 2018  
Regular School Committee Meeting 
 

* Budget Public Hearing 

 

6:30PM City Hall-Council Chambers 

Thursday, May 10, 2018  
* Public Session 
 

6:30PM City Hall-Council Chambers 

Monday, May 14, 2018  
* Public Session 
 

6:30PM Sullivan School Auditorium 

Wednesday, May 16, 2018  
Regular School Committee Meeting 
* Public Session 
Budget Adoption 
 

6:30PM City Hall-Council Chambers 

 
SEK/mp 
xc: Members of the Lowell School Committee 

Kevin Murphy, City Manager 
Gary Frisch, School Business Administrator 
Principals and Head of LHS 

 Central Office Administration 
 United Teachers of Lowell  
 LSAA 

S.E.I.U. Clerical Unit 
Sun Reporter 

 Geoff Klane/Wendy Blom, LTC 



Mary Sheehan, Recorder  


